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36th Annual Midwest Salute to the Arts! 
  
 

As the Mayor of Fairview Heights, it is my honor to welcome all of you to 
the “36th Annual Midwest Salute to the Arts”. 
 

The Salute to the Arts is one of the oldest and longest running art shows in 
the Midwest. 
 

While you are in our city, in addition to enjoying the amazing fine arts 
created by craftsman and leaders in their field, we invite you to enjoy other 
amenities that Fairview Heights has to offer. 
 

Our city truly offers something for everyone. There are seven parks, our REC 
complex and an abundance of restaurants and shopping areas. Whether it is 
an enjoyable breakfast, a sweet treat, midday or evening meal, or shopping 
for that special gift or something for yourself you can find it in our city. If 
you plan to stay at one of our many hotels throughout our city, we hope that 
you have a pleasant stay.  

 

On behalf all of our elected officials, local businesses, residents and myself, we 
thank you for taking time to come out and enjoy this year’s Midwest Salute to 
the Arts. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
 
Mark T. Kupsky, Mayor 
City of Fairview Heights 

 

 

 

 

 


